
Pupil Parliament Tree Planting 27th November 2018 
 

We have been in contact with Dan Massey who is the Head Ranger for the West Lancashire 
Borough Council and have organised for Pupil Parliament to be involved with 
the development of the Tawd Valley Park Development.   
 
The next phase of the development is the New Orchard which involves planting a hedge and 
fruit trees. This meeting will involve the children planting new fruit trees and this date links 
in with National Tree Week. We feel this is a great opportunity for the children to be 
involved in this phase of the development. 
 
The plan is to meet at the bottom of Manfield and cars are able to park on the grass area in 
front of the allotments. Dan will meet us here and walk over to the area for the planting of 
the trees. This will be great for the children to see the development of the allotments and to 
ask Dan any questions in regard to the next stages of the Tawd Valley Park Development.  
 

 

 

Just wanted to send an email to say thank you to all the schools that braved the weather 

and attended the tree planting this afternoon. All the children were great and got involved 

planting tress & bulbs as part of the Tawd Valley Development.  The rangers and council 

members who attended were very complimentary of all the children and how they all got 

stuck in.   


